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Greetings Northwinds Families, 

 

It has been wonderful to welcome students back both in person and in a virtu-
al format for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 

We hope that the transition back to school in any format has been a positive 
experience for your child and your family.  
 

I wanted to introduce a few new staff members we have this year at North-
winds (see below) as well as update you on a few changes in our specialist 
class offerings for this year. Due to our current situation, enrollment and 
schedule, the specialist classes offered at Northwinds this year are Music, 
Physical Education and World Cultures (for 4th grade students only).  
 

 

New Staff to  
Northwinds:  
 

 

 

 
                                                                                                      
 
 

Marc Jacobs 

Phy Ed Teacher 

Stephanie Klein 

SpEd Teacher 

Katie Holmes 

Speech Teacher  

Tracy Conklin 

ESP 

Carrie LePage  

SpEd ESP 

Courtney Hinz 

Kindergarten Teacher 

Tracy Cotton 

SpEd ESP 

Kallie Statema 

SpEd Teacher 
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Important Dates 

September: 

29th—Hearing &  

Vision Screening by  

request only 

October: 

5th—PTO Meeting 4-5 pm 

8th—Emergency TEST Message 

14th-16th—NO SCHOOL, Fall Break 

22nd—Fundraiser Kick Off (online dona-

tions) 

29th—Fundraiser ends cash/check  

Collection Day in classroom  

November: 

2nd—PTO Meeting 4-5pm 

5th, 10th & 12th—Virtual Con-

ferences 3:30-7pm  

13th—No school 

25th—27th—NO SCHOOL 

     Thanksgiving Break 

Emergency Test Message—October 8 
 
 

BHM Schools wants to ensure that we are communicating with parents in the most effective way possi-

ble. On Thursday, October 8, 2020, mid-morning, the district will send out a district-wide emergency test 

message to parents and guardians from our parent notification system. You should receive a call, email 

and text messages (whatever information you have on file with your child's school). Especially with the up-

coming winter months, we want to be sure parents/guardians don't miss any important messages from the 

school or the district about cancellations or delays. Remember this is ONLY a TEST and NO action will likely 

be necessary. 
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Cafeteria Corner 

 

Hello from Northwinds Nutrition Services staff.  We are so happy to have students and staff back in the 
school.  We missed you all!!   You may have noticed that breakfasts and lunches are served a little different-
ly.  We are all working hard to keep everyone healthy and safe. 
Breakfast and Lunch meals are free for all students at all of our schools.  The end date for the Free Meals 
is unknown at this time. The USDA and MDE FNS have told us that the "free meals for students will end on 
December 31, 2020, or when funding runs out.” MDE FNS will notify us when the funding runs out and we 
will then notify parents/guardians and then switch to regular priced meals. 
  
Ala Carte items can be purchased.  At the elementary level, that would include milk to go with a lunch from 
home or an extra milk.  The cost would be $0.50/carton.  Since milk by itself is considered an ala carte item, 
it does not qualify as free.  Please make sure there are sufficient funds in your child’s account to cover this 
cost.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please give me a call at 763-682-8838 
Sue Van Lith 
Nutrition Services Manager 
 

 

 • Please call the office at 763.682.8800 by 1:00 if there are ANY changes to your child’s normal end of 

day transportation. You may let the teacher know as well.  Keeping as much of a regular routine sched-

ule for your child at the end of the day is always best.  

• Please be sure to call the bus company (Vision Transportation at 763.682.3232) if there are ANY  

       changes to your child’s drop off or pick up destination.  Please also notify your child’s teacher and/or 

the office. 

• If your child will be absent, please call the Attendance Line at 763.682.8804 

• When dropping off in the morning or picking your child up after school, please follow the arrows to 

“snake”  through the parking lot and make your drop off or pick up as quickly and safely as you can.  

The diagram for pick ups and drop offs is attached on pages 10 & 11 of this newsletter. 

 

 

Office Post-It 
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Substitute ESP’s and Teachers Needed to Join Our Team! 

 

The District is looking to hire substitute Teachers, Special Education and Instructional ESP’s (paras) for the 

school year. If you love working with kids, this is the perfect job. You choose when you are available to  

work and if you want to work at Northwinds and/or other schools in the District. If interested go to the   

BHM Website to see qualification requirements and to fill out an application. If you have any questions, feel 

free to call the Northwinds Office at 763-682-8800. 
 

Our Annual FALL FUNDRAISER will be happening October 22-29.  We will be taking online donations 
(more info to come). Cash or check donations can be made on the LAST DAY (Oct. 29) in your student’s 

classroom.    

Buffalo High School Homecoming  Week is October 5-9. Watch for information on some fun dress up days  
for Northwinds that week!  

PTO is planning a Bison/Northwinds Apparel fundraiser. Watch for more information to come on that as 
well!  

If you’d like to be a part of the NES PTO (Parent Teacher Organization), or just want to hear about volun-
teer opportunities, (not as many currently due to Covid regulations, but hopefully more soon!) please 

send an email to Northwindspto@gmail.com.  

PTO  News 

http://www.bhmschools.org/departments/human-resources/join-our-team
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Simple ways you can help Northwinds this year… 

 

1. Sign up for AMAZON SMILE! Now every time you order from Amazon.com you 

can help give back to Northwinds! 

The AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon with the same products, 

prices, and shopping features as Amazon.com. The difference is that when 

you shop on AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of 

the purchase price of eligible products to the charitable organization of your 

choice.  To start making a difference go to:   

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/83-0880999 

Or go to : 

https://smile.amazon.com and assign NORTHWINDS PTO as your charity. 

2. Sign up to receive emails from us for future opportunities.  Email 

northwindsPTO@gmail.com and let us know if you would like to be added to 

the list. 

3. Get the Box Tops for Education app and choose Northwinds.  Then all you have to do is take a pho-
to of your receipt through the app and submit...that’s IT!  

4. Like us on Facebook: Northwinds PTO  

 

http://www.facebook.com/NorthwindsPTO/ 

PTO  News, cont’d. 

http://www.facebook.com/NorthwindsPTO/
http://www.facebook.com/NorthwindsPTO/
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PLEASE NOTE: Currently, we are NOT allowing parents to escort  students to their class-

rooms. For pick up, you may still park in the “escort” zone of the parking lot and wait for your 

child on the parking lot side of the cross walk and meet him/her there.   

Thank you for your understanding! 
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